 Personnel Committee
Presbytery of Southern New England
September 20, 2023

For Information:

1.) Financial Transition to Jitasa (accounting and finance) and Gusto (payroll) is being finalized. 

2.) Stated Clerk and Communication Manager searches have been completed. 

3.) Personnel recommendations for 2024 budget have been provided to budget committee for review and inclusion in finalized budget. 

4.) Check In Meetings with all staff will be completed at the end of September. 


Respectfully submitted, 
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Lauren Tate, Chair
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